

Dear and Faithful Friend:

It's a New Day at Big Canoe Chapel!

The past is behind us, and we stand on the threshold of a fresh and energized time for our Big Canoe community. The good news is that this letter serves as an invitation for you to be part of the excitement. Reinvigorated mission and ministry will happen in the coming year because of your dedicated service to our Chapel and our Lord.

The finances of the Chapel are stable, but the Stewardship Committee has become excited about what more we could do for the cause of Christ if each one of us pledged just **10% above** our 2024 pledge. A dime per dollar will be a difference maker for those local charities who depend on our ongoing support.

The pastor would like to add to the committee's challenge. If you are not already, would you consider setting up your giving electronically? Valerie Abner, in the office, can show you how to set it up through your bank or our Chapel giving portal. Electronic giving will ensure a steady cash flow when vacation plans or other travel keeps us away from the Chapel for an extended time.

"Remember this...whosoever sows generously will reap generously." (II Corinthians 6:7)

You and I share the bounty of this marvelous Big Canoe community and the fellowship and mission of our Chapel life together. Considering our abundant blessings, I hope we will all be inspired to more generosity in the coming year.

Your pledge card is enclosed. Drop it in the Sunday offering plate, or at the Chapel office, or mail it to Valerie Abner at the address below.

Blessings,

Dock Hollingsworth

Big Canoe Chapel Stewardship Committee

P.S. As always, the Senior Pastor and the Chapel Office Manager will be the only ones able to access your pledge details. Your pledge and giving are otherwise confidential.